
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/23/2023 5:55:19 PM

First name: Jeffrey

Last name: Ashby

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have observed a 3-fold increase in dispersed camping in the Twin Lakes area in the past 3 years,

shifting the observable impact from sustainable to non-sustainable.  Camp fires and human waste are 2 big

problems that must be addressed in the upcoming environmental impact assessment.

These areas in particular should be included in the assessment:

1.  Half Moon creek between Mt Elbert and Mt Massive

2.  Areas on the south side of Mt Elbert Forebay and around the Mt Elbert south trailhead

3.  Areas around the south side of the Twin Lakes Dam and Interlaken trailhead

4.  Forest areas adjacent to the La Plata trailhead on Highway 82

The assessment should be conducted in the late summer and early fall months when the impact is most easily

seen.


